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Date: 07/24/2024  
For immediate release 

 
Temporary Closure of Glacier Creek Regional Park 
 
Nelson, BC: Due to the wildfire situation in the Duncan Reservoir area, the RDCK, in consultation with BC Wildfire 
Services, is temporarily closing Glacier Creek Regional Park, as of noon on July 25, 2024. The camp host and all 
campers have been notified.  
 
If you were planning a camping trip to the park, we are sorry for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience 
as we take the necessary action to keep our park users safe. 
 
For current parks and trails statuses visit rdck.ca/parks. 
 
For up to date information on current wildfire activity, conditions and prohibitions, call 1.888.336.7378 or 
visit www.bcwildfire.ca. 
 
Incorporated in 1965, the Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is a local government that serves 60,000 
residents in 11 electoral areas and nine member municipalities. The RDCK provides more than 160 services, 
including community facilities, fire protection and emergency services, grants, planning and land use, regional 
parks, resource recovery and handling, transit, water services and much more. For more information about the 
RDCK, visit www.rdck.ca.  
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For further information, please contact: For media enquiries: 

Cary Gaynor 
Regional Parks and Trails Manager 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.352.1510 
Email: cgaynor@rdck.bc.ca  

Sarah Fuhr 
Communications and Community Engagement Lead 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.352.1547 
Email: sfuhr@rdck.bc.ca  
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